
 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
MONTHLY PROGRESS REPORT  
SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard Widening Project 
South of SW Alcantarra Boulevard to South of SW Darwin Boulevard  
In the City of Port St. Lucie, St. Lucie County, FL                                                                          
Financial Project ID Number: 431752-6-52-01 

SW PORT ST. LUCIE BOULEVARD WIDENING PROJECT MONTHLY PROGRESS REPORT  

Construction Cost: $11,570,179              Construction Start: January 27, 2022             Anticipated Completion: Fall 2025  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system                       

that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, 
prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness                      

of the state’s communities. 

As of Monday, September 1, 2025, the project is 90.65% complete. The anticipated project completion is Fall 2025. 
Additional information, flyers, and progress photos can be found on the project webpage.  

 

PROGRESS: AUGUST 2025 
 

• Finished grading for sod throughout the project limits  

 

• Completed the excavation of the new northbound travel lanes and base rock placement  

 

• Continued grading for sidewalk construction along northbound SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard between                             
SW Alcantarra Boulevard and SW Alexandria Avenue  

 

• Continued drainage work throughout the project limits  

 

• Finished placing structural asphalt along SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard and side streets  

 

• Poured concrete for the textured median separator  

 

• Continued pedestrian pole work throughout the project limits  

 

• Continued installation of the new irrigation system  

 

• Placed sod along northbound SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard and in the medians  

 

• Continued deficiency repairs throughout the project limits  

 
ANTICIPATED WORK: SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

• Beginning drainage pipe repairs 
 
 

• Completing light pole installation along southbound SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard 
 
 

• Completing irrigation work 
 

• Finishing landscaping throughout the project limits 
 

• Placing final friction course asphalt  
 

• Placing final pavement markings throughout the project corridor 
 

• Resuming sign installation work 
 

• Continuing deficiency repairs  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Mark Freeman, FDOT Project Manager  
mark.freeman@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4904  
 

Luke Brolmann, P.E., Project Administrator   
lbrolmann@jmt.com or (772) 528-3627 
 

Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist     
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com  

 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
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